
Town of Hammond 
Board Meeting Minutes 

March 11, 2024 
 
The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, March 11, 2024, at the Hammond 
Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 
Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
The agenda was approved motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
 
The bills and payments were approved; motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 
 
Minutes from February 12, 2024 regular meeting were approved: motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
 
Treasures report from February 2024 was approved: motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 
$7,382.85 Interest on checking 
$64.81 Interest on savings 
$691,742.18 Check Book balance 
$428,720.62 Savings balance 
$5,697.66 Park fund 
$13,624.47 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 
$207.40 Impact Fee Account 
 
Recycle Report: All Good. Some maintenance work was done on the compactor. 
 
Planning Commission; Leon Hawkins was absent. Maximo Sarango was present to address the commission and the 
concerned neighbors and residents in attendance.  See the complete planning minutes for full details. 
Chad Goeisch from Parks and Recreation Ball assn. was present to discuss future projects at the ball fields. 
Kent Wynveen asked that the SCC rec provide a site plan for the proposed changes additions to the ball fields, so the 
board can see an end result for future planning.  
 
Agenda:  
The board approved the new contract with All Croix Inspections; motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 
 
Roads:  
Not much going on with roads, fixing potholes and doing bridge inspections.  
 
Chairmans report: Paul reported still working with the county on the issues at the Baldwin Airport, we have a new county 
contact, Stephanie Hauschild. Paul met with the fire dept. to discuss the safety at the airport for the residents, the firemen 
and the equipment.   
.  
 
Next meeting scheduled for April 8, 2024 
Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/ Miller second. 
 
Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


